
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nob Hill Elementary 
would like to invite the parents of all incoming 

Kindergarteners to join us for an informational session 
regarding the upcoming 2021-2022 school year. 

 

Join us virtually via TEAMS on either Thursday, April 29th 
at 6:00 p.m. or Friday, April 30th at 9:00 a.m. The link to 
join the meeting will be posted on our school website 

www.browardschools.com/nobhill 
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